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Town of Boothbay

Notice of Public Meeting – Comprehensive Planning Committee and Planning Board
The Boothbay Comprehensive Planning Committee and Planning Board will conduct a workshop jointly on the Comprehensive Plan update.  No formal action is expected and public participation will be determined by the Comprehensive Planning Committee Chairman.  All interested persons are invited to attend the workshop.
Date of Public Hearing: 
Monday, March 16th and Monday March 23rd, 2015



Time: 



6 P.M.









Place: 



Boothbay Town Offices, 1011 Wiscasset Road, Boothbay 
